
Superintendent of Fort Bend Schools Heads to 
the Classroom at UH Sugar Land.  >>>

INSIGHTS

Enrollment at UH Sugar Land increases 
significantly in the fall semester, and more 
growth is expected.  >>>

UH SUGAR LAND NEWS 

FEATURED NEWS: 

CONNECT WITH US UH.EDU/SUGARLAND

Founded in 1994, UH Sugar Land offers undergraduate, graduate and professional certificate opportunities. 
An institute of the University of Houston—a Carnegie-designated Tier One public research university—UH 
Sugar Land is located in Fort Bend County, one of the fastest growing and most diverse counties in the 
country, and accommodates more than 200 faculty and staff. UH Sugar Land works in partnership with 
Wharton Country Junior College and Houston Community College. 

About the University of Houston at Sugar Land

MORE STORIES >>>

UH SUGAR LAND WEBSITE   |  FACEBOOK  |  TWITTER

University of Houston at Sugar Land, 14000 University Blvd.
Sugar Land, Texas 77479-0800

FEATURED EVENTS: 

November 29 - UH Farmers Market, noon to 4 p.m., Wilhelmina Grove

University of Houston students, staff and faculty can shop for locally sourced and produced food 
items. Learn more at uh.edu/dining

December 16 - UH College of Nursing Graduation and Pinning Ceremony, 4 p.m., 
Cullen Performance Hall

Future Cougars in Fort Bend High Schools Learn about UH Sugar Land: High school students 
from the Fort Bend County area are learning how they can incorporate the University of Houston 
at Sugar Land into their academic plans. >>>

UH Fall 2017 College Commencements: Dec. 14 – 16
For more information, visit uh.edu/commencement on the University of Houston website.

Nursing Students Focus on Education, Prevention at Diabetes Wellness Day: Students from 
the University of Houston College of Nursing participated in the Diabetes Wellness Day at the UH 
Health & Biomedical Science Complex, assisting in glucose screenings, diabetic retinal screenings, 
blood pressure and weight checks, as well as educational stations about preventing diabetes. >>>

Enjoy Holiday Gatherings with Family, Friends and Safety: Nathan Green, fire marshal for the 
University of Houston at Sugar Land, urges holiday cooks and bakers to add a generous helping of 
safety to their festive gatherings. >>>

UH Winter Break: Dec. 25, 2017 – Jan. 2, 2018
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